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Troop #92 
Cheshire, CT 

 
 
 

January, 2009 
 
 
Dear Sponsor of Troop 92: 
 
For more than fifty years, Boy Scout Troop 92, sponsored by the First Congregational Church in 
Cheshire, has provided an active program for many scouts. Through Scouting, boys ages 11 to 
18 years old participate in activities that foster leadership, character building, and independent 
thinking. 
 
Our Scout program includes: camping, outdoor activities, and an opportunity to try new skills 
within the merit badge program. The scouts in the troop pay annual dues to partially fund the 
program we offer.  These dues, however, do not cover all of the troop’s expenses. 
 
To address this need, Troop 92 holds an annual ziti dinner, at our sponsoring church, to raise 
funds to support Troop operations.  Our ziti dinner this year will be held on Saturday, March 7th 
from 5:00 PM – 7:00 PM.  Money is earned through both ticket sales and dinner placemat 
sponsorship ads. 
 
Please consider becoming a sponsor of Troop 92 with a donation of $10 per ad block.  Each ad 
block is one inch by two inches (the size of a standard business card) in size and multiple block 
ads are available.  Your donation would be a big help in allowing the Troop to provide a program 
of learning and adventure for a terrific group of boys!  Your support is appreciated. 
 
Sincerely, 
Troop 92 
 
 
Jenell Janes 
Ziti Dinner Committee Chair 
 
 
Receipt for advertising sponsorship of Boy Scout Troop 92, Cheshire, CT 
 
Received of:  _____________________________________________________ 
 
The amount of:  $_________________________ to help support our Troop program 
 
Received by:  ___________________________  Date:  ______________, 2009 


